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  April 29, 2016  

Participation  

Dear Praying Friends,  

 Participation is what will grow a work.  We thank God that after two                                                                             

 years, we are finally seeing the work grow with the new members                            

 grow in participation. 

 Michelle and I participate in many ways: I preach, & train preachers,                                                      

 we train workers, visit & go soul-winning between 8-10 hours a week                                                                

 and teach in the Sunday School.  We still clean, do the legal work and                                                                                                               

 the banking for the church.  We also pick up people & and take them                                         

 to the services. 

 Our people are participating in song directing, taking up the                                                                                              

 offerings & counting them, singing specials, teaching, cleaning,                                                            

 decorating, and making announcements.   They are growing in the                                                           

 work!  

 Please pray as we continue to train them so that we can concentrate on                                                                    

 starting new works for his glory.  We are in the process of looking for                                         

 land (more details on this in our next letter).  

 In Him, 

 

 

 Daniel and Michelle Jones 

 
 

Daniel & Michelle Jones 

Received in Feb. & Mar., 2016 

$______________  

 

Thank you! - “Gracias!”  (Spanish)   

“Teinkiu” (Spanglish)   

You make it possible for us to reach Hispanics on both sides of 

the border! 


